
Subject: Re: Interesting site...
Posted by Mr Vinyl on Mon, 06 Mar 2006 22:53:49 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Not unusual. It's the law. At least where I live. Home schooled children are not required to take the
state tests. It is one of three options. If I choose to have my sons take the state tests then I would
find out what's on them and teach my sons what's necessary to do well on them. Frankly I have
never seen the state tests but I am sure there is much on it that I wouldn't even bother with
teaching my sons. Even if they had no problems. Much of the information is practically useless
and will never be used by adults. 
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